
 

Parents, Carers, Family Members  

& Friends 
 

Are invited to a coffee morning in support of 

Macmillan on Thursday 27th September at 9am 

in the reading café. 

 

Children 
 will be taking part on Friday 28th September 

during school. PTA will be visiting class with 

cakes for 20p. 

 

After school on Friday 28th September there 

will also be cake sale on the yard. 


